COVID-19 First Aid/CPR Information

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, we are not currently offering First Aid/CPR courses. We recognize that
many of you may have certifications that are expiring. In order to assist you all with expiring
certifications, the American Red Cross is granting 120-day extension.

Why a 120-day extension?

The American Red Cross wants to support all customers during these uncertain times, who may not be
able to participate in training at this time. The 120-day extension certificate will be recognized by Girl
Scouts-North Carolina Coastal Pines but it is up to an employer to accept the extension certification.

How do you get an extension?

If you attended a GSNCCP Adult and Pediatric First Aid/CPR/AED, Adult and Child First Aid/CPR/AED or
Wilderness Remote First Aid course between March 1, 2018 and June 30, 2018, we will be submitting
your information to the American Red Cross for the extension. Due to the large number of volunteers
who have completed these courses, it will take some time for you to receive your extension from the
American Red Cross. The extension certificate will come directly from the American Red Cross via email
in the following weeks. Please note: this extension is for basic level courses and not available for
instructor or instructor trainer courses.

Will the extension be extended to dates past June 30?
As of right now, we have not heard that the extension will go beyond the June 30th deadline. As soon as
we know more information we will pass that information to you all.

Future First Aid/CPR courses

All First Aid/CPR trainings are cancelled through August 14. Girl Scouts — North Carolina Coastal Pines is
closely monitoring the COVID-19 updates from the Centers for Disease Control, North Carolina Health
Department, and the local public health departments and will updating you all with next steps and when
we will be offering in-person trainings again.

Questions, Comments, or Concerns?
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at Teresa Singleton at tsingleton@nccoastalpines.org.
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